Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

. R ]

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 1:41 PM

To: jmonroe@rabooherconsulting.com’; Jennifer Brady

Cc: Bob Booher; Gary Richardson; Mike Smith; Browder, Ronald, Env. Health; 'Phillip
Marshall'; David Bush; Shams Hasan

Subject: RE: E&B's GIG Excavation Analytical Report

Ms. Brady and Mr. Monroe:

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has reviewed the analytical laboratory results of
confirmation samples and proposed backfill material collected in April 2016 during implementation of additional soil
excavation activities at the subject property. Based on the analytical results of the proposed backfill material ACDEH has
no objections to using the material as backfill provided that plastic sheeting is placed between the clean fill and oil
impacted soil to delineate where future excavation is to be conducted in the vicinity of the power pole.

Please note, a review of the GeoTracker database and Alameda County’s ftp site indicate the Soil Excavation and Backfill
Report has not been submitted to ACDEH for review by the requisite compliance date of May 27, 2016 and thus you are
currently out of compliance with the directives in ACDEH’s letter dated March 29, 2016. Please provide a status update
of when this report will be submitted.

Thank you,

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager — Land Use Program, Local Oversight Program, & Voluntary Remedial Action Program
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

From: jmonroe@rabooherconsulting.com [mailto:;jmonroe@rabooherconsulting.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 9:32 AM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Cc: Jennifer Brady <jbrady@ebresources.com>; Bob Booher <bbooher@rabooherconsulting.com>; Gary Richardson
<grichardson@ebresources.com>; Mike Smith <msmith@ebresources.com>; Browder, Ronald, Env. Health
<ronald.browder@acgov.org>; 'Phillip Marshall' <phillip@mbenterprises.com>; David Bush
<dbush@egsconsultants.com>; Shams Hasan <shasan@ebresources.com>

Subject: Re: E&B's GIG Excavation Analytical Report

Dilan,

Attached table with ESLs based on third revision. Couple of changes in the metals from previous
table, please observe footnotes.



